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Garphyttan, 2023-04-11

Statement for compliance of regulation (EU) 2019/1021, Persistent Organic
Pollutants (POPs)

The Stockholm Convention on Persistent Organic Pollutants is a global treaty to protect
human health and the environment from chemicals that remain intact in the environment for
long periods.

The Stockholm Convention on POPs was adopted in May 2001 and the regulation

(EC) No 850/2004 entered into force on 17 May 2004. In June 20", 2019 the regulations
were replaced by (EU) 2019/1021, this to be more adapted to the Reach regulation.

Suzuki Garphyttan AB, as a worldwide supplier of advanced spring wire, is aware of the
responsibilities for protecting the environment and human health.

By that, we continuously follow up the PoPs regulation to ensure the conformity of our
products with the legalization.

Yours Sincerely,

Henrik Pettersson
Site managers
Suzuki Garphyttan AB
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